
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 12:12:48 PM

Dear Legal AFfairs and Community Safety Committee
I am firmly of the view that the current requirement that proof of
identity be provided before a person is allowed to vote by ordinary or
prepoll means should be retained.

And any amendment should be to close the loophole that such identity is
not required for a postal vote.

yours faithfully, Dora Edwina Stewart
, Robina Q 4226
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